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BID REJECTION NOTICE 
 

WASHINGTON STATE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 
MOUNT SPOKANE STATE PARK  

ASPHALT PULVERIZATION 
SWR-EW-23300 

 

September 10, 2024 
 
After a thorough review and consideration of all submitted bids, we have made the difficult decision to 
reject all bids for this project at this time. This decision was not made lightly and reflects our commitment 
to ensuring the highest standards and best value for the State Parks' projects. 
 
We will be re-specifying and re-packaging this project to be bid at a later time, in an effort to gain more 
interest from the bidding public on this particular project. 
 
We would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for the time, effort, and interest you have demonstrated 
by participating in the bidding process. Your willingness to engage with State Parks' initiatives is highly 
valued, and we genuinely hope this will not deter you from submitting bids for our future projects. 
 
Please stay tuned for announcements and updates regarding upcoming bidding opportunities. We look 
forward to the possibility of working together in the future and appreciate your continued interest in 
contributing to State Parks' endeavors. 
 
Thank you once again for your submission and for your understanding regarding this matter. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
contracts@parks.wa.gov or (360) 902-8554. 
 
 
 

 

  09/10/24 
Brett Taylor  
Contracts and Grants Program, State Parks 

 Date 

THIS DOCUMENT AND ATTACHMENT(S) ARE AVAILABLE FOR DOWNLOAD AT 
http://www.bxwa.com/bxwa_toc/pub/1575/toc.html 

AN EMAIL NOTIFICATION WAS SENT TO REGISTERED PLANHOLDERS.  FAILURE TO 
ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT ON THE BID FORM DOES NOT AFFECT THE BIDDER'S 

OBLIGATION FOR COMPLIANCE. 
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